
 

 

 

• Grey Eagle Bingo will continue to follow the AHS Guidelines for 
Sanitizing and cleaning procedures. 

• Social/Physical Distancing Practices: 

o 1 Player per table/available tables have been clearly marked 

o Limited staff and volunteers on the floor 

• Multiple Hand Sanitizing Stations set up through out the hall  

• Plexiglass has been installed 

The health and safety of our staff, volunteers and 
guests are of top priority at Grey Eagle Bingo. 
We've been working diligently to get our doors 
ready for our reopening to ensure that our Bingo 
Hall is a safe environment. This has been 
achieved with thorough cleaning and sanitization 
practices. 


